
January - February 2018 

New Theme For 2018     
FOR THE SAKE OF THE GOSPEL 

I Corinthians 9:23 
  

2018 DATES 
Spring Preaching Conference – March 26-27 @ First Baptist Church of Laurel, Montana 

  
Nehemiah’s Work Retreat -  June14-16 @ Castle Rock 

Elijah’s Academy – June 20-23 @ Castle Rock 
Caleb’s Kin – June 25- 30 @ Castle Rock 

  
Senior High Camp – July 9 -14 @ Castle Rock 

Intermediate Camp – July 16 -21 @ Castle Rock 
Junior Camp – July 23- 28 @ Castle Rock 

  
Men’s Trail Ride – August 16 – 18 Men’s Trail Ride @ Castle Rock 

  
Annual Meeting of the Inter-Mountain Baptist Fellowship  

October 1-3 @ Fellowship Baptist Church – Miles City, Montana 
  

FIELD REPRESENTATIVE MOVES TO THE INTER-MOUNTAIN WEST 
Pastor Paul and Cindy Hoover have moved to Joliet, Montana. This is a central location that will enable them to serve 

among the churches and continue to assist in church planting. Their address is  P.O. Box 511, Joliet, MT  59041 and you can 
contact them by e-mail at: pauldhoover@icloud.com Brother Hoover is in his fourth year working with the churches and 

pastors of the IMBF. He has assisted several church planters in their new churches, sought to build up  
Castle Rock Baptist Camp and has seen Five new churches affiliate with the fellowship. 

NEW WEBSITE IS NOW AVAILABLE:   IMBFELLOWSHIP.COM
It is our prayer that we might relay to our readers the vistas of the glories of Christ and His work, enjoy the 
sweet fellowship of God’s people, and share our burden for the great and needy harvest fields of the IMBF.

mailto:pauldhoover@icloud.com
http://imbfellowship.com/


NEWS FROM THE CHURCHES

First Baptist Church - Cody, WY

Greetings from Cody, WY! God is good!! On December 17th our choir performed "The Greatest Story Ever 
Told" a Christmas cantata. This was the program that our Pastor picked out for us before he went home to be 
with the Lord. After months of practice, and honoring the Lord with our time and diligence, the day came and 
the choir did a wonderful job. Hearts were encouraged, and the Lord was glorified! That evening our Sunday 
school children put on a performance called: "In the Fullness of Time". They did a fantastic job with memorizing 
their lines and bringing a challenge to the hearts of Christians and to the lost. For New Years Eve, the teens 
will have a scavenger hunt and game night to bring in the New Year. The rest of the congregation will have a 
dessert fellowship after the evening service. Park Christian Schools finished the first semester and is still going 
strong. We thank all of you for your prayers and encouragement in the past months. We are still going strong 
for the Lord, He will continue to supply all our needs, and He will continue to guide us in the direction we 
should go! We continue to pray for all of you and your ministries. Lord bless!!

Fellowship Baptist Church - Miles City, MT

The Lord has blessed in amazing ways since the last time we reported. We had wonderful meetings with 
Evangelist Gary Gillmore back in October. Three trusted Christ as their Saviour and one of those three has 
since been baptized and joined the church. The Lord also blessed us with a much needed upgrade to our 
flooring in the Sunday School rooms and fellowship hall in November. The old carpet had been there over thirty 
years. We replaced it with some wonderful vinyl flooring planks. The church family really jumped in to get the 
old stuff out and the new in. We had it all completed in a little over two weeks. We also had one lady and 
another couple join the church. In December the Lord continued to bless. Our church put on a Christmas 
program with both adults and children involved. The music was amazing, we even had an orchestra. The kids 
sang songs and played the piano and Mrs. Leach sang a couple of specials all connected with the Adult 
Christmas play. Scott Leach did an amazing job playing the piano and keeping us all in line and organized.
The church house was packed and hearts were touched. We can’t wait to see what the Lord has in store for 
the New Year.

Pastors of fellowship member churches can send news articles from their churches to Pastor Paul D. Hoover
 to be included in future issues of this newsletter. Contact by e-mail at pauldhoover@icloud.com
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